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Chief Executive Officer 
Queensland Competition Authority 
Level 27, 145 Ann Street 
BRISBANE OLD 4000

Aurizon Network - UT5 Draft Amending Access Undertaking

3 May 2019

Dear Charles

I refer to the draft amending access undertaking submitted to the Queensland 
Competition Authority (QCA) for approval by Aurizon Network on 3 May 2019.

The purpose of this letter is to confirm to the QCA that Aurizon Operations Limited fully 
supports the content and effect of the draft amending access undertaking.

Aurizon Operations is satisfied that the draft amending access undertaking contains a 
significant number of increased and material benefits for access seekers, access 
holders and their customers, and that those benefits justify the financial outcomes the 
proposed new undertaking secures for Aurizon Network.

For these reasons, Aurizon Operations supports the QCA’s approval of the draft 
amending access undertaking.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Harding 
Managing Director & CEO
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